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The proposed recycling facility is clearly unsuitable for a residential community, and I feel compelled to speak 
out as a concerned resident. We moved to the Southern Highlands seeking the peace, clean air, and the ability 
for our children to play outdoors in a safe, healthy environment. The risks posed by this facility would 
undermine all of that. 

Several critical issues have been raised in various submissions, including: 

Environmental Impact: The facility could lead to fine particles being carried across the district by wind, 
potentially harming the air quality we moved here to enjoy. 

Health Risks: There is troubling disregard for the health of local residents, including our children, who deserve 
to live in an area free from harmful pollutants. 

Misleading Plans: The facility's submitted plans omit key features, such as smoke stacks, which could 
significantly impact the local environment and public health. 

Substandard Air Filtration: The proposed air filtration systems fall short of the standards needed to protect the 
community’s well-being. 

Fire Hazards: The design of the facility introduces extreme fire risks, which have not been adequately 
addressed. 

Traffic and Infrastructure Strain: The constant truck traffic would place undue stress on our already fragile road 
infrastructure, creating noise, congestion, and safety hazards. 

Environmental Neglect: There is a complete disregard for the preservation of the local environment that makes 
this area so special. 

 providing no local 
economic benefit. 

Inappropriate Location: The Moss Vale site is entirely unsuitable for this type of development. 

As a family that sought out this beautiful region for its clean air and outdoor lifestyle, we cannot stand by while 
a project like this threatens the very qualities that make the Southern Highlands such a wonderful place to live. 
For the sake of our children’s health, the local environment, and the community’s well-being, this project must 
be stopped. The proposed development at Moss Vale is simply not appropriate for this area. 
 

 




